
 

Summer 2021 

2nd Quarter 

The Board of Directors has declared a divi-

dend of 0.40% for the 2nd quarter of 2021. 

This is an APY of  0.40%.  

Dividends on Share Accounts 

Annual Meeting  

The credit union has scheduled the annual meeting for September 18, 2021 at The Riverfront 

Community Center. Dinner will be served at 6:00pm and we will have a short meeting to  

follow at 7:00pm. We will start taking reservations July 15, 2021. At this time The Riverfront  

Community Center has no restrictions in place. Reservations are required for our dinner with 

a max of 175 seats available. There is no max restriction for standing room during the  

business meeting.  

Auto Loan Special 

 
We are still offering our rate  

special for autos! Rates as low as 
1.50%  

(for well qualified buyers) 

Rate table is on our website.  
 

Real Estate Program Changes 
 

We have slashed our rates on real estate 
loans and have implemented  

more flexible terms.  
Call our loan officer today to discuss. 

We also still offer land loans.  
Restrictions apply.  

 

 

Scholarship Winners 

 Announced 

 

 Congratulations to the following  
recipients of the credit union’s 2021 

scholarships:  
Madison Clark, Kenneth Howard and 

 Emma Wagner 
Each student will receive a $1,000.00  

scholarship to the college of their choice.  
Each applicant was required to complete an 
application which was then reviewed and  

 rated by the Board of Directors.   
 

Board Member Openings 
 

There will be two Board positions open for 
election at the Annual Meeting. If you are 

interested in running for one of the positions 
please contact manager, Stacey Watkins. If 

elected you will need to be available to 
 attend monthly board meetings on the third 
Wednesday at 9:30am at the Credit Union 

office. 



Phone: 913-682-2928 

Fax: 913-682-2991 

E-mail: swatkins@usplkefcu.org 

We’re on the Web! 
www.usplkefcu.org 

USPLK Employees Federal Credit Union 

16055 Santa Fe Trail 

Leavenworth, KS  66048 

 

USPLK EFCU  

Board of Directors  

Thaddeus Brzustowicz 

Robert Gering 

John Groves 

Sharon Lacy 

Claude Wiedower 

 

Stacey Watkins, 

Manager 

USPLK Employees Federal Credit Union will be 
closed in observance of the following  

holidays:  
  

• Monday July 5th, Independence Day  
• Monday September 6th, Labor Day 

 
Our ATM is always open! 

 

HOLIDAY CLOSINGS 

 

October’s International Credit Union Day Celebration 
 

Thursday October 21, 2021 9am-4pm. 
We are planning to celebrate International Credit Union Day with in person 

refreshments and door prize drawings throughout the day. Stop in to say hello and 
enter into the drawing. You will not have to be present to win.  

Office Hours and Basement Rental 
 

Our lobby has re-opened for regular business hours. M-F 8:30am-5:00pm 
 

We will once again be offering our party room rental to members! Call ahead to check on 
 available dates! Call or come in to pick up a rental agreement.  

Beware of Scams 
 

Always be aware and on guard 
to protect your personal  

information. If you ever see or 
hear anything suspicious  

pertaining to your credit union 
account call us 
 immediately! 

Debit Card Conversion  
Completed 

 

We have successfully 
 completed our conversion to 

Transfund Master Card. If you 
have any ATM or Debit card  

issues please give us  
call so we can  

resolve it ASAP! 
  


